MINUTE OF THE OF PLENARY MEETING OF THE SENTENCE REVIEW COMMISSIONERS HELD ON 31 MAY 2012


Present: 	Mr Brian Currin		Chairman
		Dr Peter Curran		Commissioner
		Dr Adrian Grounds		Commissioner
		Dr Duncan Morrow		Commissioner
		Mr Donal McFerran		Commissioner
		Dr Silvia Casale		Commissioner
Ms Clodach McGrory		Commissioner
Mrs Mary Gilpin		Commissioner
Mr John Jackson		Commissioner
		Mrs Moya Cushley		Sec to the Commissioners
		Mrs Kerry McIlwaine		Deputy Secretary
		Mrs Geraldine Gough		Minute Taker
		
	

1.  Mr Currin welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for their attendance.

2.  The note and minute of the previous meeting were discussed and agreed with two amendments.

3.  The revised Special Advocate policy was discussed and the Commissioners agreed that it should be implemented.

4.  The impact of the O’Brien case was discussed along with the potential impact on Commissioners.
 
5.  The current position on each active case currently before the Commissioners was discussed.

6.  The next Plenary meeting will be held on 22 October 2012.

7. Mr Currin thanked those Commissioners who were not seeking reappointment for their contribution over the years and concluded Plenary by extending his good wishes for the future of the organisation. 
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